
 

 

July 15, 2025 

Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3674 

Attention All Providers: Nevada Medicaid’s Transportation Broker 
Name Changes to MTM Health 
This web announcement is to inform providers that the new name of Nevada Medicaid’s Transportation Broker, 
formerly Medical Transportation Management (MTM), is now MTM Health.  

MTM Health is Nevada Medicaid’s contracted transportation broker that provides non-emergency medical 
transportation (NEMT) services to eligible recipients.  NEMT services are available to medically necessary Medicaid 
covered services and arranged by MTM Health using various transportation providers and transportation modes 
throughout Nevada. 

Nevada Medicaid recipients can still schedule trips by contacting MTM Health’s Customer Care Center at 1-844-
879-7341.  

Any questions related to this name change can be directed to Nevada Medicaid Transportation at 
transportation@dhcfp.nv.gov. 
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